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RALI Annual Adjustment – 2024 

Fannie Mae's Refinance Application-Level Index (RALI) is a weekly series 
that sources data from its automated underwriting system, Desktop 
Underwriter® (DU®), to provide the market timely, comprehensive, and 
ongoing tracking of refinance activity and historical trends. To ensure 
transparency and clarity, Fannie Mae performs annual revisions of the 
historical weekly time series and notifies users through its website. This 
year’s benchmarking exercise was conducted using DU data as of January 
3, 2024.  

The dollar amount index changes are: 

• 3/19/2021: 768.9 to 769.0 
• 10/28/2022: 104.9 to 105.0 

RALI count and dollar volume measures have been updated as of July 30, 
2024 and are available here. 

 

https://www.fanniemae.com/research-and-insights/surveys-indices/refinance-application-level-index

